
 
Dear Friends and Family, 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support.  Last time I wrote, my father had 
just passed away and Sharon had been diagnosed with pneumonia.  The kids 
and I traveled to California for two weeks and spent time with my mom and 
family. Sharon was too ill to travel; however Anelise was able to get the time 
off work to go. Two weeks before, my parents had been re-baptized together 

and the pastor and others commented on how their joy and faith was displayed in their faces. What a 
testimony after almost 49 years of marriage to be so in love! My mom is leaning on the Lord for comfort, 
but as anyone knows who has lost a spouse, it takes time and there are good days and hard days. We 
would appreciate continued prayer as she goes through this year of “firsts” without my dad. 
 
Easter is a time of Hope for those of us who believe, but not everyone has that Hope in their lives. The 
custom here is a processional through the town carrying a crucifix 
and floats depicting parts of Jesus’s last night. It is a very somber 
occasion and very dark. Sharon wanted to see it and commented 

that it is something that 
you see in movies, but 
here it is the reality.  
Children participate in 
it as well wearing robes 
and masks. In contrast, 
our service in Tafalla was a time of celebration and worship 
and everyone was in attendance!   
 
Our three weeks of camp are quickly approaching and we are 

excited about the two teams coming to cover it! Please pray for travel safety, health, connectivity with the 
campers and their authenticity in living out their faith. We have 150 campers ranging from 7 to14 coming 
from the surrounding communities. Andrew will be a monitor all three weeks so pray for his energy and 
stamina, as he tends to give all that he has and is exhausted. Ashton will be a monitor the first week and a 
camper for the other two. The ages are close to his age and that gets tricky to be a monitor to your peers. 
Pray for him as he lives out his faith and helps in the preparation of camp by writing skits and planning 
the dramas. Avery will be a camper all three weeks. Please pray for Sharon and I to lead well and have 
renewed energy each week so these campers that the Lord is bringing don’t get “leftovers”.   
 
Aida leaves on June 1 to fly to California and will be attending Riverside Community College in Riverside 
beginning in August. She is also going to be working on getting her drivers license. It will be hard to not 
have her with us on a daily basis but I am excited to see what the Lord has in this next season for her!  
 
Thank you for your prayers and emails of encouragement that we have received during this time.  We 
appreciate your participation in the ministry and our lives in Spain.   
 “To God our Savior, Who alone is wise, Be glory and majesty, Dominion and power, Both now and 
forever. Amen” (Jude 25) 
 
With our love in Christ,         
Dan and Sharon for the family       
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